
Update for Pewsey Area Board   

 

 

Update from 
 

North Newnton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

7July 2014 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 

• Speeding through the villages of Hilcott, Bottlesford & North Newnton is still posing a 
problem – awaiting CATG/Highways Department response to our petition and reports 
on C38 speed limits, now delayed until this month awaiting a Cabinet report 

 

 

• Community Defibrillator grant awarded and active fundraising underway in the parish. A 
very successful fundraising Quiz night was held in May, and other events planned 

 

 

• As weather improving, a meeting was held on 12 June with Community Co-ordinator 
and Parish Steward (Balfour Beatty) to look at problems eg drains, ditches and gullies 
badly needing cleared after the heavy rain and flooding – awaiting action now 

 
 


